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DECEMBER  NEWSLETTER – 2010

Dancing Classes

The last Tuesday class before Christmas is on December 14th, which will be a Social Dance, but with a difference.  Obviously Maimie will not be dancing, so will call the dances, which you can choose, although preferably from the January Dance programme.  Please bring along food to share.  Due to delays in the work of renovating St. Mark’s Church Hall classes will be held in Dogsthorpe Methodist Church Hall until the end of term.  A big thank you to all the members who have been so helpful in preparing the hall, and putting it all back as we found it.  I suspect that Maimie will not be so tolerant of the ‘soft shoe shuffle’ once there is no sand to blame, when we are back at St. Mark’s!

Dancing in 2011 will resume at St. Mark’s Hall, with the first class on Tuesday 4th January.  

Advanced Classes

These have rather fallen by the wayside, for one reason or another, but will resume in the New Year on the third Thursdays.  See overleaf for the dates.  James is going to work us through the new Book 46 which, if you remember, we had a hand in through assessing proposed dances.

Christmas Cards

As is now the custom the alternative to the Christmas card exchange, or as well for those who wish, will be a Charity Box provided on December 14th. The chosen charity for this year is the Alzheimer’s Society.

Autumn Dance Review - Saturday October 16th

The last dance was fairly well supported, with the consequence that we only made a loss of £36.50.  However, members were again very generous in providing raffle prizes, which minimised the loss.  

New Year Charity Dance - Saturday January 15th

We again welcome back Ian Slater for our next Charity Dance at St. John's Church Hall.  Dancing starts at 7:30pm prompt, so please arrive in good time if you want a seat with your friends.  The programme of dances and cribs are available in class.  Any profit from the dance will be added to the chosen charity, as will the proceeds from the raffle.  This is a golden opportunity to rid yourself of any unwanted Christmas presents with a clear conscious.  If you are bringing raffle prizes on the night, please can you take them to Amanda, in the kitchen, to sort.

St. Andrew's Meal 

Thanks to Mike Pagella who made the arrangements at The Garden House Hotel, where all enjoyed good food with excellent service, other than the late cabbage! Strangely, nobody seemed too bothered by this. Entertainment by Vivien, Nancy and David Anderson, who was on top form, made for a memorable evening, especially being rounded off with some dancing.

Website

Please do look at the new format which Amanda has been working on recently.  This is a vast improvement on what we had before, but we could do with more photos for the gallery.
RSCDS AGM at Perth 

Chris and Elizabeth Rea attended the Perth AGM on the 6th November, and again enjoyed the hospitality of Rod and Rhoda Purcell.  Firstly, there will be no change to the membership subscription rate.  Despite a further slight fall in membership, the net outcome for the year was just positive, but only because an issue of the magazine was too late to be included in the financial year. A very useful ‘Annual Review 2010’ booklet was provided, of which we have two copies for members to peruse, which we recommend. The new Chairman is Ruth Beattie.  William Whyte stood down as Treasurer, which is a shame as he was responsible for pulling the society into the 21st C, and was very entertaining. If you wish for a more detailed report, you cannot do better than to look on the inside page of ‘The Reel’, written by someone who obviously enjoys meetings!
Demonstrations 
We are committed to a demonstration at Spalding on Friday 28th January.  We need a few more dancers for the demonstration team.  The event begins at 7.30pm, with food provided, before dancing at approximately 8.30 –9.00pm.  Please inform the Secretary or Hazel if you are willing to take part.

TUESDAY CLASS DATES

	
	2011
	Times
	
	Teacher
	
	
	Times
	
	Teacher

	Tues
	Jan 4th
	8.00pm
	10.00pm
	MC
	Tues
	Mar 29th
	8.00pm 
	10.00pm
	MC

	Tues
	Jan 11th
	8.00pm
	10.00pm
	MC
	Tues
	    April 5th
	8.00pm  
	10.00pm
	MC

	Tues
	Jan 18th
	8.00pm
	10.00pm
	ano
	Tues
	April 12th
	8.00pm  
	10.00pm
	MC

	Tues
	Jan 25th
	8.00pm
	10.00pm
	MC
	Tues
	April 19th
	 EASTER
	No class
	

	Tues
	Feb 1st
	8.00pm
	10.00pm
	MC
	Tues 
	April 26th 
	EASTER
	No class
	

	Tues
	Feb 8th
	8.00pm
	10.00pm
	MC
	Tues     
	May 3rd
	8.00pm
	10.00pm
	MC

	Tues
	Feb 15th
	8.00pm
	10.00pm
	ano
	Tues 
	May 10th
	8.00pm
	10.00pm
	MC

	Tues
	Feb 22nd
	8.00pm
	10.00pm
	MC
	Tues 
	May 17th
	8.00pm
	10.00pm
	AGM

	Tues
	Mar 1st
	8.00pm
	10.00pm
	MC
	Tues
	May 24th
	8.00pm
	10.00pm
	Social & Food

	Tues
	Mar 8th
	8.00pm
	10.00pm
	MC
	Tues
	June 21st
	8.00pm
	10.00pm
	Social Dance

	Tues
	Mar 15th
	8.00pm
	10.00pm
	ano
	Tues
	July 19th
	8.00pm
	10.00pm
	Social Dance

	Tues
	Mar 22nd
	8.00pm
	10.00pm
	MC
	Tues
	Aug 16th
	8.00pm
	10.00pm
	Social Dance


ADVANCED CLASS DATES

	Thurs
	Jan 20th
	8.00pm
	10.00pm
	JW/HW

	Thurs
	Feb 17th
	8.00pm
	10.00pm
	JW/HW

	Thurs
	Mar 17th
	8.00pm
	10.00pm
	JW/HW

	Thurs
	May 19th
	8.00pm
	10.00pm
	JW/HW


FUTURE DANCE DATES

Peterborough and District RSCDS
January
15th    Ian Slater

Huntingdon Caledonian Society

January
22nd
Burn's Night Dinner Dance

Market Harborough SCDS

February
12th
Charity Dance

Inaugural Annual Dance (Amanda Sunday Class) March 
27th
Marian Anderson Band

Peterborough and District RSCDS
October
15th     McBain’s Band
Chris Rea - Secretary

